

WOODBRIDGE TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

P.O. Box 428, School Street Woodbridge, NJ 07095 (732) 602-8487 FAX: (732) 636-3103

Email: john.bader@woodbridge.k12.nj.us

John Bader Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction

March 13, 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Our staff has worked diligently to put a distance learning plan into place to enable continued learning for your child. While nothing can replace the education they receive with their teacher and classmates in school, this plan provides meaningful standards-based learning experiences on a daily basis.

Our next step in this plan is to put a system into place that will ensure that your child's participation in distance learning will be recorded so that they get credit for their continued learning. Student's daily attendance will be recorded across the entire district digitally. Generally speaking, this record will be collected via email or logins to apps/digital learning sites. Your child's teacher and/or principal will communicate the specific method via email, Schoolwires or Google classroom.

Each day by 10 a.m. parents at the elementary level or students at the MS/HS level need to respond digitally as per your school's specific instructions to verify your child's attendance. This will ensure your child gets credit for the school day. It also provides our district with a way to continually monitor your child's health remotely. Any student who does not complete this digital check-in will be marked absent/unexcused. Please check your child's attendance in parent portal frequently to make sure it's accurate.

Any questions or concerns, please contact your building principal or classroom teacher. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Be safe,

John Bader